
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We are very short of larger sizes of spare clothing. If you have any of the following 
and are happy to donate, please can you bring them to the infant school office: 
 

 White (PE) t-shirts 6-7 years and 7-8 years 

 Joggers – 6-7 years and 7-8 years 

 Knickers – 7-8 years 

 Pants - 7-8 years 

 Socks (white or black) all sizes up to 8 years old 

- 
We do not need smaller sizes as we have plenty of these. 
 

If your child does come home in spare clothing, please could we ask you to wash 
and return to school. 
 

Many thanks for your help. 
 

Kind regards 
 

School Office 
 
 


